
LEE WWTP 

Septic Receiving Policy: 

The hours for receiving septage are Monday through Friday, 7am – 2:30pm. 

Septic is allowed from all communities with the stipulation that no grease is allowed. 

Currently, we are allowing up to 10k – 15k gallons per day. It has been suggested to all 

haulers to call the WWTP during PM hours to ensure dumping will be allowed. 

Currently, all haulers have a septage station access card that allows them to discharge 

automatically. Information such as who the hauler is, what the pH is, and the number of 

gallons discharged is recorded into the plant SCADA. A receipt is also available to the driver 

at the site that gives all the above information. 

When the septic receiving station is down due to mechanical problems, haulers will be 

allowed to discharge septic into a designated manhole that ensures revenue will not be lost. 

This location will also allow proper screening to be done. In this case, a septic slip is filled 

out at the office with the required information. The driver receives a copy and the WWTP 

keeps the original for billing.  

It is understood to all haulers that septic may not be allowed due to operational problems. 

If, for any reason, septic is not allowed for an extended period of time, the haulers will be 

contacted with this information.  

The following conditions will also be required before dumping. 

1. pH should be within 6.5 – 8.5. 

2. No grease traps. 

3. Septage should have characteristics of household septage, such as BOD and TSS. 

4. Cleanup of the area after dumping is required.  

 

Thank you, 

Todd Tyer 

Waste Water Treatment Plant Supervisor 


